
Veronica A Griffin,

Griffin Foundation

1793 Henery Street

AUGUSTA, KS 67010

01-11-2021

Subject: Expressing gratitude for the fellowship

Dear Ms Griffin,

I am Charles E Jone, a fellow applicant and awardee for the Griffin Educator Excellence
Fellowship 2021. This morning, I received the email that confirmed being selected for
the award. I write this letter to express just how much this development means to me
and my sincere gratitude for having been awarded.

I am a middle school teacher at August High School, where I came across several
students who could only understand ASL. The need to learn ASL and teach the same to
my students is what made me apply to your fellowship award. Therefore, winning the
award means as much to me as it would to the kids dependent on ASL. I can finally
fund the ASL course and upskill as a teacher to help my students better.

I would like to thank you from the bottom of my heart for choosing me for this award.

Yours sincerely,

Charles E Jone

972 Parkway Street

AUGUSTA, KS 67010




